Auction
Sponsorship

Locust Grove & New Danville Families,

The Online Benefit Auction for Locust Grove and New Danville will be here before
we know it. The committee thought it would be fun to show our familial support.
We are looking for items to be donated to the auction! Things that have sold well
in the past are collections of gift cards, weekends or overnights at a cabin or
beach house, events that are safe/will redeem tickets at a time when it is safe.

As always, your support is greatly appreciated!

We are also welcoming Corporate Sponsorship from family and local businesses. If
you have a favorite local business, who you would like to see in the auction, feel
free to ask them, or let us know and we can follow-up with them. Attached you
will find a Sponsorship Letter and Corporate Sponsorship Opportunity worksheet.
These are tools for you when having conversations with businesses. Corporate
Sponsorships can be returned to the office with payment until March 1, 2021. If
you prefer the Solicitation Team to follow-up with a business, return the
Corporate Solicitation form with their contact information and a note that they
were not yet contacted by January 11, 2021.
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Katelyn Coryell
Lancaster Mennonite Events Liaison

coryellkm@lancastermennonite.org



